‘o

08 Meg

A‘ PC A 2019 Policy Initiatives

rRerORM coaLiTioN Ensure PCA Program Integrity

Minnesota’s Personal Care Assistance (PCA) program—accessed by 43,000 people—is one of
the most cost-effective Medicaid programs in our state, helping older adults and people with
disabilities live and work as independently as possible in their communities.

This year, the Minnesota legislature has an opportunity to develop quality standards for all
provider agencies that will add value to program participants, attract and retain PCAs, and
ensure the sustainability of this crucial service.

To ensure sustainability and improve the quality of Minnesota’s
PCA program, we must:

- Raise the bar for agencies enrolling as Personal Care Assistance
providers.
® Require providers to update DHS documents annually (Bond, Insurance, etc.).
e Provide proof of 3 payrolls or a line of credit at enrollment and revalidation.
e E£stablish policies and procedures for provider operations and programs.

- Enhance provider reporting requirements.
e Provide financial statements demonstrating that at least 72.5% of rate was
paid to PCAs.

- Consistently collect statewide service provider data.

In formalizing best practices statewide, members of the Minnesota legislature and the
general public will be able to trust in the stewardship of Medical Assistance dollars that fund
the PCA program.

Greater provider standards will reduce and prevent fraud, waste,
and abuse in the PCA program, while improving the quality of
service accessed by people with disabilities and older adults.
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